From: registrar

To: Jessy Serrao
Subject: EB-2017-0049 FW: Letter of Comment - ||| | NN
Date: June 2, 2017 2:05:13 PM

John Pickernell
Applications Administration
Ontario Energy Board

----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-02-17 12:19 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment - ||| NG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Vivian Vandenhazel

-- Company --

e

-- Comments --

Regarding file EB-2017-0049 | do not support the increase in electricity distribution rates and other
charges proposed by Hydro One Networks. More must be done to rein in salaries, pensions and other
benefits that employees of Hydro One make and cut costs that way. These are considerably more then
those employed in the private sector and those that are self employed have even fewer benefits. All
these costs contribute to the rising cost of electrical distribution that the tax payer should not have to
continue to pay for.

-- Attachment --
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